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Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
;

Subject- Dock No. PRM-20-23
|
'

The pet i t ioner request s t hat. t he annual exposure limit for a member
of t he general public he reduced to under 1 millirem from ionizing
radiation received from all act ivit ies regulat ed by t he USNRC. The
pet i t ioner cit os an NRP policy statement which was later withdrawn.

Was there any factual basis for the estimates in the policy
stat ement cit ed by the petitioner? Monitored personnel are allowed
8000 mil 1irem per year. Does historical data of monitored
individuals in any way support the conclusions cited by the
pet i t inner?

The recent reduction in the maximum annual exposure of members of ;

the general public t n 100 milli rem was a f a i rly drast.ie move . Going
'

to two orders of magnituda lower, or any lower, for t h a t, ma t.t e r , |

without concrete evidence that it is necessary would be very rash.

I have no idea nf the cost of t he such a low l i m i t. , but assume that
it would he substantial, j

Pleave he informed that I see nn need or justification for such a !

move. ,

Sincerely yours
The Harrison Steel Casting Cn. ,

/ &. :
W.D.,inllander

iRadiatinn Safety Officer
,
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